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This Issues Trail provides a summary of concerns raised by Interested and/or Affected Parties (I&APs).  A full record of the public participation process and stakeholder / I&AP correspondence is available at Triplo4 offices. The issues have been arranged into groups of similar issues, and are listed within each group in the date order in which they were received. The name, affiliation and date of the commentator are also indicated. 
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	Issue / Comment
	Raised By
	Response

	Background Information Document (BID)- Nseleni Bridge Replacement
I have no objection with this construction works as the steel structure is not in a good condition and on its last legs; it will improve the road safety, pedestrian safety and riding quality.
	Umhlathuze Municipality (email) – Jaco Schutte.
Date: 21.05.2013
	Noted.

	RE: Background Information Document (BID)- Nseleni Bridge Replacement
WESSA KZN will not register as an I&AP in the application for environmental authorization process. Thanks for the information.
	WESSA (email) – Carolyn Schwegman.
Date: 22.05.2013
	Noted.

	Background Information Document and opportunity to comment on the replacement ofn the Nseleni River Bridge No.261 on P425 Between Empangeni and Nseleni
This letter serves as a notice of receipt for the above mentioned document(s) dated 20 May 2013.
	Department of Forestry and Fisheries- Mr. D.J. Maivha.
Date: 23.05.2013
	Noted.

	RE: Background Information Document (BID)- Nseleni Bridge Replacement
Thanks for the notice.
WESSA will not be registering as an I&AP for this project at this stage.  WESSA has made a decision to engage with development issues at a strategic level, so we will not be engaging with individual EIAs for the moment.  Please find attached a letter from our Chief Operations Officer and Director: Conservation in this regard.
Please find the above-mentioned letter attached to Appendix E of this Report.
	WESSA (email) – Bianca McKelvy
Date: 27.05.2013
	Noted.

	RE: Minutes of Meeting for Replacement of the Nseleni Bridge- Crystal Holdings
Thanks for this. We will require details maps of all the areas

1. Directly impacted on that will go out of cane growing

2. Indirectly impacted on, where cane will be damaged and will require replanting.

I will need to meet again on site to verify these areas please.


	Crystal Holdings Farm Manager (email)- Gerry Barry.
Date: 03.06.2013
	Thank you for your comments. I have forwarded your email to the engineers as it more a financial and technical matter than environmental. Triplo4 does not need to be present at this second meeting as it regards survey information. Should you have any concerns that we can address please feel free to contact us.
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